
 

 

VEDL/Sec./SE/18-19/159       February 19, 2019 

 

BSE Limited                                                   National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers                      “Exchange Plaza” 

Dalal Street, Fort                                          Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 

Mumbai - 400 001                                       Mumbai – 400 051 

  

Scrip Code: 500295                                   Scrip Code: VEDL 

 

Dear Sir(s), 

 

Sub: Clarification on News Items alleging discussions between Vedanta and JSW 

Steel for a possible joint Essar Steel bid 

               

This is in reference to the various news items appearing today with respect to alleged 

discussions between Vedanta and JSW Steel for a possible last-minute joint bid for Essar 

Steel. 

 

The above referenced news items are speculative and baseless. The Company confirms 
categorically that it is not in the process of submitting any revised bid for Essar Steel 
under the IBC process as mentioned in the articles.   
 

Please take the above on record. 

 

Thanking you 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Vedanta Limited 

 

 

 

Prerna Halwasiya 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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